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Winchester Chapter of the  
Izaak Walton League of America 

Membership Meeting 
May 19, 2202 

 

Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.  Members stood and recited the Pledge of Allegiance and the 

IWLA pledge.   

President’s Report:  Dan Arico advised that the Winchester Chapter is competing for at least three of the National IWLA 

awards that will be presented at the upcoming national IWLA convention.  Dan also announced that the July 21, 2022 

membership meeting will feature a meal and fly fishing expert and Chapter member Bill Prokopchak as guest speaker. 

Treasurer’s Report:  The Treasurer’s report was approved.  The current financial reports will be posted to the Chapter 

house bulletin board.  Paul reported that all accounts have been reconciled.  He also announced that he will be 

proposing to the Board of Directors that the Chapter accounts be placed on the Chapter website in a read-only format 

under password protection. 

Approval of Minutes:  The minutes of the April 21, 2022 Membership meeting were read and approved. 

Membership Report:  Chapter Membership Director Peg Sattler reported that the Winchester Chapter now has 837 paid 

members.  

Lake and Conservation Committee Report: The annual Mike Mercer Kids Fishing Derby, postponed due to inclement 

weather, will be rescheduled for the Fall.   

Range Reports:  No report.   

Facilities: No report. 

New Business:   

• Megan McGonigal announced her candidacy for the Board Directors.  She will join incumbents John Suter and 

Paul Sattler on the ballot for the June 16, 2022 election to be held at the next membership meeting. 

• Members are reminded that they will be required to show their current membership cards to be eligible to vote 

in the annual election.  Watch for the newsletter and additional email announcements for more information. 

Drawings: 

• The door prize of a handmade wooden bowl was won by Chapter member Megan M. 

• The tactical pistol raffle was won by Chapter member Dan K. 

• The pistol raffle was won by Chapter member John S. 

Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 7:26 pm.  The next Membership Meeting will be the annual elections meeting 

on June 16, 2022. 
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/s/J F Sherry 

J. F. Sherry, Secretary 


